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18 July 2022 

 
  
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Due to the extreme weather conditions forecast for tomorrow, we have taken the decision to 
postpone the Key Stage 2 trip to Magna on Tuesday, 19 July 2022. It is with deep regret that we 
are unable to end the summer term on our wonderful visit however, I am sure that you will 
understand that the safety and well-being of all students is our primary concern and we need to 
ensure their safety throughout the trip.   
 
The rescheduled date for the trip will be Wednesday, 19 October 2022, all tickets and coach travel 
have been rescheduled for this date.  
 
Should you wish to keep your child at home tomorrow, please let the office know so we can 
authorise this absence. If you choose to send your child to school, there will be classroom-based 
activities for them to take part in and extra measures have been taken to ensure that children are 
kept out of the sun as well as hydrated throughout the day.  
 
I am sure that you will agree that given the current weather conditions this is in the best interests 
of all students and the best way to ensure their safety and well-being.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs L Wilbraham-Jones 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs L Wilbraham-Jones, NPQH 

Telephone: 01889 563365 

E.mail: office@windsorpark.staffs.sch.uk 

Website: www.windsorpark.staffs.sch.uk 

Windsor Park CE Middle School 

Springfield Road 

Uttoxeter 

Staffordshire, ST14 7JX 

Windsor Park CE Middle School 

 


